
 

ABN:  38 618 963 893 

E: angela@commex.net.au    P: 0410 595 664 
12th February 2025 

Dear Parents of Year 9 Students, 

During Term 2, dance classes will be held at Brisbane Boys College with students attending from St Aidan’s, 

Stuartholme, St Margaret’s and Clayfield College. 

My family and I have been running classes at Brisbane Boys College for over forty years and have taught in 

a number of schools in Brisbane and on the Gold Coast. 

The venue will be the College Hall at Brisbane Boys College and the time of classes is from 
7.00pm – 8.30pm. 
 
The duration of the course will be seven (7) lessons on the following dates during Term 2. 

 Lesson 1 Tuesday 6th May 2025 
Lesson 2 Tuesday 13th May 2025 
Lesson 3 Tuesday 20th May 2025 
Lesson 4 Tuesday 27th May 2025 
Lesson 5 Tuesday 3rd June 2025 
Lesson 6 Tuesday 10th June 2025 
Lesson 7 Tuesday 17th June 2025 

 

There will be no final evening this year with parents attending as the number of classes has been reduced 

due to other extracurricular commitments.  The final lesson will be fun and relaxed and there will be a 

surprise in store. 

Parents of students attending are asked to transport their children to and from classes (drop off and pick up 

from Kensington Terrace). 

Students enjoy learning a variety of social and modern dances and will be competent dancers at the end of 

the course.  Please note that no dancing experience is necessary. 

Once students arrive at the hall, they will be marked off a student register and are not permitted to leave 

the hall until the end of the lesson. 

Your investment is $180.00.  Once enrolled, no refunds will be issued for missed classes. 

It is a requirement to attend all lessons, unless unwell, to avoid falling behind.  If a lesson is missed, 

students can arrive 20 – 30 minutes prior to the commencement of the next lesson for a quick catch up. 

Girls are to wear a skirt (no miniskirts) and shirt (no t-shirts), a dress or smart pants (no jeans) with flat or 

small heeled shoes (no high heels) with support around the heel so they don’t slip off. 

To enroll, visit: www.quickstepdance.com.au, select REGISTER and select the B.B.C, St Aidan’s, Stuartholme 

St Margaret’s, Clayfield College option. 

Kind regards,  

 

Angela Dahl 

Dance Teacher 
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